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DATE:  July 29, 2010 
 
TO:  All Prospective Bidders 
 
SUBJECT: Responses to Bidders’ Inquiries No. 1 

Durock Road and Business Drive, Traffic Signal and Intersection Widening 
(Contract No. PW-09-30446/Project No. 73354) 

 
INQUIRY 

NO. 
PAGE OR 

DRAWING NO. INQUIRY/RESPONSE 

1.  SP-7 Question:  Is the four month requirement to submit a vendor 
statement for the electrical materials required on the project 
feasible? 
 
Answer:  Yes, the four month requirement is feasible because 
there are 120 working days for the project.   

2.  n/a Question:  When will the job start? 
 
Answer:  The work is expected to begin at the end of September. 

3.  n/a Question:  Is there a UDBE goal or is a Good Faith Effort (GFE) 
required? 
 
Answer:  No, there is not UDBE goal and no GFE is required on 
this because the project is not federally funded. 

4.  N-1, P-1 Question: I have an electronic copy of the contract documents 
from eBidBoard; can I use this copy to submit my bid? 
 
Answer: Bid submissions must be a complete bound set of the 
contract documents entitled "County of El Dorado, California 
Department of Transportation Contract Documents including 
Notice to Bidders, Special Provisions, Proposal, and Contract for 
Durock road and Business Drive, Traffic Signal and Intersection 
Widening” that are purchased from DOT, as indicated in the 
Notice to Bidders. 

5.  N-1 Question: Was the pre-bid meeting mandatory? 
 
Answer: The pre-bid meeting was not mandatory.    

6.  n/a The List of Plan holders is posted on the DOT website 
www.edcgov.us/DOT/bids.html 

7.  n/a A copy of the pre-bid attendees list is posted on the DOT website 
www.edcgov.us/DOT/bids.html 

 
Holders who have already mailed their proposal can contact Janel Gifford at (530) 642-4988 (email: 
Janel.Gifford@edcgov.us) to arrange return of their proposal. 
 
Inform all suppliers and subcontractors as necessary. 






